
 

 

June 26, 2023 
 
First Student, Inc. 
13200 Crossroads Pkwy 
Suite # 450 
City of Industry, CA 91746          

 
 
 

Attention:  Justin Quinn 
  First Student, Location Manager 
 
Re:  Preliminary Notice of Award for the Fallbrook Union Elementary School District 
  RFP #407-23-24 – Student Transportation 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Quinn, 
 
 
The Fallbrook Union Elementary School District is pleased to inform you that your proposal has been 
selected for award. Following a required protest period, your proposal will be submitted to the 
FUESD Governing Board for approval on July 17, 2023.  
 
If mutually agreed upon, the District may renew this agreement for up to four (4) additional one-
year terms. You may request price changes at the time of renewal, and documentation justifying 
such price changes should be presented at that time.    
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at apuckett@fuesd.org or 
(760) 731-5434. We look forward to working with your company. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Angeline Puckett 
Accounting Specialist 
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